
I support HB 3239 as a way to keep rural Yamhill county safe. Industrial level growing & processing of cannabis requires easy and 
timely access for first responders. In rural part of the county this cannot be provided. Industrial cannabis facilities should be operated 
in industrial areas which have all the required infrastructure and access routes for timely and safe responses in case of 
emergencies.


